We welcome responsible
dog owners

Walking etiquette

Please keep your dog on a short lead at all times
Dogs must be under your close supervision - this is
important because we want both to welcome dogs
and look after our sensitive Grade 1 listed gardens.
We also welcome a wide range of other visitors who
may not be as enthusiastic about meeting your dog as
it is about to say hello to them!

Clean up after your dog

We provide free dog poo bags at Visitor Reception.
Bag up dog mess and please don’t leave it on the path
or hanging in trees. If your dog fouls, please dispose of
the faeces responsibly in the dog poo bins provided
around the site (see map).

A big thank you to everyone to everyone who does!

Where to roam

We welcome dogs in most parts of the gardens, river
walks and meadows. Please do not take your dogs
inside the walled gardens, onto the lawns in the front
and back of the house or into any buildings.

We provide water bowls outside the ice-cream
parlour and request that dogs are not left alone or tied
up. If you are leaving your dog inside a car, please
make sure you have provided enough ventilation and
check on them regularly throughout your visit. The car
park is not shaded at all times so you need to check
that your car is still shaded and that your dog is safe
and well.

We hope this information helps you to enjoy your
visit at Mottisfont — please as the team about our
estate walks in the wider countryside



